
From: Mark Cox 
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 12:50 PM 
To: john@interpak.ltd.uk 

Subject: GENERAL PA30 FOAM PRICING. 

Good Afternoon John, 

Hope that all is OK with you. 

We unfortunately need to advise you of a price increase applicable to deliveries after the 1.5.21. 

It is based mainly on resin price increases, but also general overheads with us not having an increase 
since Summer 2017. 

The increase is 5% on Palfoam products and 8% on Galfoam products. 

We know that this is most unwelcome news, but we feel it only right to mention this at an early stage. 
Please rest assured that we have negotiated the best possible deal with our factory and the longest 
notice period possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss matters further, and we promise to 
keep you posted. 

Thanks and regards, 

Mark Cox 
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